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The following is a summary of the activities that have taken place in the Theater and 
Concert Hall from November of 2017 to present. 
 
Usage 
• 25 Music or Theater performances.   
• 79 Rehearsals for those performances. 
• 4 professional development meetings for staff. 
• 9 classroom extensions. 
• 47 Special assemblies or gatherings. 
 
The Fine Arts Center Facility Manager, Larry Lord has been responsible for all 
scheduled activities that have taken place in the Theater, Concert Hall and Fine Arts 
Commons area.  Mr. Lord has implemented a schedule calendar specifically for the 
Performing Arts Center which is published on the District web site, he has also worked 
closely with the District Fine Arts Directors in arranging all student performances.   
 
This year’s spring musical, The Little Mermaid, was the first major production in the 
Theater and the first time all of the various technology was fully utilized.  Mr. Lord 
worked closely with 15 student volunteers, training them on all the technology of stage 
and theater lighting, sound, and video to produce the most technically challenging 
production Geneseo High School has ever done. 
 
Final contractor punch list items for the Fine Arts Center were closely monitored by Mr. 
Lord throughout the final construction phase.  These items were extremely technical in 
nature and has allowed the District to fully utilize the functionality of both the Concert 
Hall and Theater.  
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